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Get VMware-Compliant Now

On September 19, VMware will end general support for its popular vSphere® 5.5
and VSAN™ 5.5 software. Since these products deliver mission-critical features, it's
important to have a transition plan.

Does your business have one? What should you do to ensure compliance?

UPGRADE TO NEW VSPHERE 6.5

The new version of VMware’s industry-leading virtualization platform, vSphere 6.5,
offers many benefits:

- A dramatically simplified experience
« Built-in security capabilities
- A universal app platform, enabling you to run any application, from anywhere

vSphere 6.5 supports traditional and modern applications—spanning 3D graphics,
big data, cloud-native containerized machine learning and Software as a Service.

For companies that require NIST, PCl or HIPAA compliance, upgrading to vSphere
6.5 is a valuable investment. Companies with vCloud Suite 5 and vSphere with
Operations Management™ (vSOM) are also recommended to upgrade to vSphere 6.5.

General support for vSphere 6.5 is available through November 15, 2021.

EXTEND YOUR SUPPORT PLAN

If switching to vSphere 6.5 is not possible, you can choose an Extended Support
Plan. With this option, companies with active support and subscription services can
purchase Extended Support in one-year increments for up to two years, ensuring
ongoing compliance.

Extended Support expires September 19, 2020. Technical Guidance for vSphere 5.5
is also available until September 19, 2020, primarily through the self-help portal.
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